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Thank You 

Thank you for all your support and help this term. We have had 

another super term – the pupils have been amazing and have been 

working really hard! 
 

Community and Curriculum 

Founders Day 

A fantastic day was had by all!  Many thanks to Rev Canon Ian 

Robinson for leading the sermon and to Stanford Trust for the 

donations of refreshments. Thanks too to Trustee, Mrs Brumfield 

for leading the workshop about Sarah Stanford. 

The Stanford Deeds, from the Stanford Trust, look amazing and 

are displayed with pride in school. They allow the pupils to see, first 

hand, the rich history of our unique school. They have already been 

admired by some of our visitors. 

Thanks to Governor, Mrs Griffiths, for helping source frames for 

the Deeds and Michael Clarke of JPP Gallery & Picture Framing for 

a fantastic job.   

Thanks too for the gratefully received donation from Stanford 

Trust towards further development of the outdoor nurture space. 

 
 

Queens Jubilee Celebrations 

We had a wonderful time celebrating the Platinum Jubilee – 

congratulations to Her Majesty the Queen for reigning for 70 

years! Pupils have enjoyed learning about different decades, facts 

and information about the Queen and her role and developing their 

art skills – all classes have contributed to a collaborative 

celebratory display. 

Thank you to Mrs Smith and Miss Purshouse for organising the pupil 

committee and to ABP for their kind donation towards our 

commemorative mugs, Humber Bank Power Station for their 

donation and to Morrisons for their kind donation towards 

refreshments too. 

Thanks to the Mayor for visiting us! 

  
 

 

 

Message from Laceby Parish Council- 

Laceby Parish Council and other local village organisations are 

looking to hold a series of events for the Queen's Jubilee 

Celebrations between the 2nd and 5th June 2022. Dates for your 

diaries: 

• Thu 2nd June - Earthbound Misfits and Beacon Lighting event 

at Butt Lane Playing Field from 8pm, with the Beacon being lit at 

9.45pm. We will bring you further information shortly on other 

plans for the evening. 

• Sat 4th June - St Margaret's Church Garden Party 2-4pm 

• Sat 4th June - Laceby RBL Concert from 7.30pm - tickets can 

be purchased from the Legion. 

• Sun 5th June - Church Service at St Margaret's Church 11am 

• Sun 5th June - Big Tea event 2-5pm - bring a picnic and enjoy 

an afternoon of entertainment & relaxation - venue tbc. 

We are also asking that residents and businesses decorate their 

homes, street and businesses with bunting and flags in celebration 

for the long weekend. 

We hope you will be able to join us, and if anyone would like to sing 

or perform at the big lunch, can they please contact 

the Parish Council asap. Thank you. 
Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebration poster1.pdf (stanfordschool.org) 

 

Muslim Learning Services 

Brilliant to have a visit from Imran. Such great feedback from 

pupils and from the parents/carers workshop after school. One 

parent said, 'Fantastic to learn about Islam and find out more about 

this amazing religion.' 

 
 

Church Visit 

Year 1 really enjoyed their trip to the Church. Mrs Mawer said, it 

was lovely to have the pupils to visit and commented on how well-

mannered and interested they were. Thank you for helping the 

children learn about the special building. 
 

School Trips & Visitors 

Pupils have really enjoyed all the curriculum enrichments, such as 

reading breakfasts and learning shares with parents/carers, trips 

(Hall Farm Park, The Collection, Yorkshire Wildlife), our exciting 

Hook Days and all the visitors eg Paramedic Emily, PCSO Diane, Mrs 

Brumfield, School Governor and Stanford Trust Trustee. Thanks so 

much for all your support with these and your lovely feedback. 

Thanks too to the staff for ensuring these learning opportunities 

are arranged. 

 

http://www.stanfordschool.org/doucments/letters/Queens%20Platinum%20Jubilee%20Celebration%20poster1.pdf


 

The pupils have enjoyed the visits and visitors too; including the 

Brownlee Athlete Event, a great sporting event, which year 6 

enjoyed. 

 
Also the Y1 and FS enjoyed making Bunting for the Jubilee with 

Mrs Denton and Mrs Shaw this week – to be displayed in the village. 

 
 

Book Fair - We have all enjoyed our recent book fair with lots of 

you taking advantage of the 3 for 2 deal. 
 

The Travel Plan Committee continue to meet, with Mrs Griffiths, 

Governor, as Chair. They have been supporting the 'Walk to School 

Week' this week and are looking to draft a newsletter about the 

work they have been doing. 

We look forward to the swimming gala and more football 

tournaments next term too along with sports days, residential visit 

and Y6 Summer Production to name a few. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming our new starters in 

September too - Mrs Smith, FS Lead, will be contacting all parents 

and carers on our list. We have lots of helpful transition plans ready 

and look forward to meeting you soon. 
 

Clubs 

We have a super range of clubs continuing next term, such as 

football, reading, chess, cricket and tennis and table tennis please 

book at www.scopay.com. 

Well done to Year 5 and 6 Football Team who won the Gradely Cup 

and to the girls’ football team who won the Respect Award. 

Cookery Club have had great fun this week making excellent Jubilee 

inspired cupcakes! 

 
Coaching / Table Tennis – Mr Brown, parent-helper, is now kindly 

assisting. 

We are looking forward to developing our new poly tunnel in 

gardening club. 

Many thanks to all the staff and volunteers who give up their time 

to help ensure these enriching opportunities are in place for our 

pupils. 

Our wonderful school Breakfast and After-School Club continues to 

thrive and is often booked up – if you would like a place please make 

sure you use the on-line booking system well in advance. 
 

Personnel 

Thank you to the Full Governing Body for their support and work 

with the school. We really appreciate the volunteer support from 

the governors too. 

I am sure you will join with us in wishing Mrs V Douglass all the best 

– she is leaving her role at Stanford after 16 years. She has been 

an integral part of the lunch team and will be greatly missed. 

Congratulation to Ms Marsden and Ms Robinson - we wish them all 

the best for their wedding – sending love from Stanford. 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Marsden, who are expecting a baby. 

Finally, a huge thank you to the staff for all their hard work and 

dedication again this half-term. 

Wellbeing Helplines:- 

NSPCC: 0808 800 5000 or help@nspcc.org.uk. 

Women’s’ Aid:  01472 575757 

 
 

Dates to Remember: - 
Mon 6th June – Start of Term 

Wed 8th June – Year 3 Trip to The Collection 

Fri 10th June – Class photos plus Y6 Leavers photo 

Fri 10th June – FS - Nurture nature forest school visit school 

Fri 10th June – FS/Y1 Balance Bikes 

Mon 13th June – Yr 5 Taster morning at Healing 

Wed 15th June – Fri 17th June – Butlins Residential Trip 

Thu 16th June – Yr 1 - Nurture nature forest school visit school 

Mon 20th June - Year 2 Far Ings Nature Reserve Trip 

Tue 21st June – FS/KS1 Sports Day am – Premier Education 

Wed 22 June – Compass Go Transition Workshop, Y6 

Wed 22nd June – Year 5 Reading Breakfast 

Thu 23rd June – Swimming Gala  

Fri 24th June – School Fundraising Activity Day (organised by Yr 5/6) 

Mon 27th June, 9.30am -10.00am – Yr 1 Learning Share 

Tue 28th June – KS2 Sports Day am – Premier Education 

Tue 28th June, 9.30am-10.00am – FS Learning Share 

Wed 29th June - Grandads Wheels, author visit for all years 

Thu 30th June - Year 3 Learning Share 2.30 pm 

Thu 30th June – Year 6 Learning Share 9.30am (new date) 

Thu 7th July & Fri 8th July – Healing Transition Dates (Year 6) 

Tue 12th July – KS2 Singing Festival 

Wed 13th July – Year 6 Leavers Trip / Fun day (TBC) 

Thu 14th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco 5-7 pm 

Mon 18th July – Year 6 Summer Production 6 pm 

Wed 20th July – Year 6 Leavers Service 2 pm 

Thu 21st July – End of Term 

Term Dates – Inset/Teacher Training Days – 2/9/21, 3/9/21, 

22/7/22. Extra Bank Holiday – 21/2/22 

Term 1: 6/9/21 – 22/10/21        Term 2: 1/11/21 – 17/12/21 

Term 3: 5/1/22 – 11/02/22         Term 4: 22/2/22 - 1/4/22  

Term 5: 19/4/22 – 27/05/22       Term 6:  6/6/22– 21/7/22 

Please see www.stanfordschool.org for further information. 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk

